
Dear EFDC colleagues, 
 
Please find attached the East Herts Council response in support of the Regulation 19 Consultation. 
 
This report has been agreed for submission by the Leader of the Council Cllr Haysey through the East 
Herts Non-Key Report process. 
 
However, the report is still subject to a period of call in until the 31st January. Please can I therefore 
request that you accept the submission as being duly made within the consultation period, but do not 
process the comments until after they have been fully approved by East Herts Council?  I will contact 
you as soon as this is done. I do not envisage a call in or any changes being made to the report during 
this time. 
 
Please can you contact me to advise if you are happy to accept this approach? 
 
Kind regards, 
….Redacted…. 
 
….Redacted…. 
Principal Planning Officer MRTPI, MA, BSc (Hons) 
Planning Policy Team 
  
Direct Dial: 01992 531624 
  
East Herts Council 
Wallfields 
Pegs Lane 
Hertford 
SG13 8EQ 
  
….Redacted…. 
www.eastherts.gov.uk 

  
….Redacted…. 
 

 

 
This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended for the sole use of the intended recipient, copyright remains 
with East Herts Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, any use of, reliance upon, disclosure of or copying of this email is unauthorised. 
 
If received in error, please notify us and delete all copies. 
 
All e-mails and attachments sent or received by East Herts Council and may be subject to disclosure under access to information legislation. 
 
Please note that the Council does not accept responsibility for viruses. Before opening or using attachments, check them for viruses. 
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